
SILLI POLYTECHNIC 
(Estd. By Govt. of Jharkhand & Run by Techno India under PPP) 

Ref No: SP/PO/NOTICE/2024-25/16 

CC: 

This is to notify all Students of Silli Polytechnic that the institute will remain closed 
on and from 31" October'24 to 08h November' 2024 due to Diwali and Chhath Puja. 

Regular classes will resume on the 11th November (Monday). 

Notice for the Students 

1. The Director, 
2. Notice Board, 

3. Website Administrator, 

Date: 28.10.2024 

4. All Departmental i/C. 

Principat 

Silli Polytechnic 
Principal 

Silli Polyte chnic 
(Estd. by Govt. of Jharkhand & 

Run by Techno India under PPP) 
Silli, Ranchi - 835102 
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